
Clark, Richard W.
2/7/2011 9:16:23 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Stepanian, Raffy 
(raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov); Cagen, Robert (robert.cagen@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Rancho Cordova Oil

Brian - While I appreciate the offer -1 don't chat one on one with utility reps. Nothing personal. I'm sure 
you're a fine fellow.

I'll see when my team is available for a meeting tomorrow. I figure we have about a half hour we can 
set aside to listen to your company's proposal.

Richard W. Clark

Director

California Public Utilities Commission

Consumer Protection & Safety Division

415-703-2349 (office)

415-987-1184 (mobile)

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Mon 2/7/2011 9:05 AM 
To: Clark, Richard W.
Subject:

Richard - for our formal meeting tomorrow, I can do the early morning - 9-11 or the afternoon - 2pm to 
as late as you need. I will probably bring 2 attorneys who are familiar with the case. Please pick a time 
that is convenient for you. If these times don't work, I'm willing to rearrange my schedule completely to 
meet your schedule. Secondly, I'd like to chat with just you today - one on one - before tomorrow's 
meeting. I can do it by phone or drop by for coffee for 15 minutes. Your call.

Brian
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